
 

 

To Our Valued Customers 

The well-being of our passengers is at the forefront of everything we do,  

so we are working diligently in response to COVID-19.  

 

Enhanced Safety & Cleaning Protocols 

 Driver check-in area and offices are sanitized continuously.   

 Buses are cleaned and disinfected daily. 

 Drivers’ pre-check routine includes sanitizing and wiping down the 

immediate area around the driver seat and all shared railings and 

touch-points on the bus. Drivers also exercise this practice during 

downtime.  

 Drivers are required to wear masks. 

 A physical barrier has been added behind the driver seat as added 

separation from passenger seating 

 Hand-sanitizer dispensers are available for passenger use. 

 Strategizing with customers on passenger seating to promote social 

distancing within the vehicles. 

 Passengers will be required to wear masks (subject to change as 

guidelines are updated by the State) 

 
Our Commitment 
We're here for you and want to ensure that you have peace of mind when 
you ride our buses.  If you have cause for concern, please contact us. 
 
 


